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Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
Rockwood cadets and Arena cadets have been invited to an afterschool awards 
presentation to celebrate the excellent work they do as part of the Combined Cadet 
Force.  
 
The event is at Rockwood Academy, on Tuesday 13th December 2022. The event will 
run from 1530hrs to 1730hrs. Transport to and from Rockwood Academy will be by 
minibus, leaving Arena Academy at 1500hrs and returning at 1800hrs.  
 
Cadets are to attend in uniform.  
 
To support your child in accessing this wonderful opportunity, please complete the 
consent slip below and return to Major Tucker, no later than Monday the 12th   of 
December 2022. If you would like to discuss any element of this event, please do not 
hesitate to Communicate Via telephone or email:  d.tucker@corerockwood.academy  
 
Yours faithfully, 
 

 

D. Tucker  
Major                                                                                            
  
Core Education Trust CCF Contingent Commander  
Core Education Trust DofE Manager         
 
 

 
Consent Slip. Awards evening  
 
I give my consent/do not consent for my child to attend the awards presentation, 
being held at Rockwood Academy on Tuesday 13th December 2022. 
 
Name of Cadet _________________________ 
 
Parental Name _______________Relationship to Cadet_______________ 
Signature____________ Date _________ 
 
Important: Pizzas to be served  
 
Dietary Requirements ___________________________________  
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